
Sincerely, 

Lynda T. Reese 

14446 Peoria St. 
Harvey, IL 60426 
March 13, 2017 

Dr. Sonya Whitaker, Superintendent 
Harvey School District 152 
16001 Lincoln Ave. 
Harvey, IL 60426 

Dear Dr. Whitaker, 

This letter is my official notification to you and the Board of Education of my intent to 
retire at the end of the 2017-2018 school year. 

I am excited about my planned retirement but wanted to take this opportunity to thank 
you and the Board of Education for all the wonderful experiences I have enjoyed serving this 
District. Teaching has been a very rewarding career for me and I will miss my Brooks 
School family. Serving on the Board was a worthwhile way for me to help my community, 
too. It was truly amazing! 

My retirement plans include my relocating to Chattanooga, Tennessee. Please let me 
know if there is anything else I need to do to prepare for my retirement. 

Again, I have truly enjoyed serving in District 152. I wish the District nothing but the 
best for the future. 

cc Michael Allen 
Sirlena Thomas 
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